
To Whom It May Concern,

Subject: Visa Support Letter for OpenSSL Conference 2025

This letter confirms that the bearer of this letter has been invited to attend the OpenSSL Conference 2025, 
which will take place from October 7 to October 9, 2025, in Prague, Czech Republic.

The OpenSSL Conference 2025 is a premier event that brings together industry leaders, security 
experts, and researchers to discuss and collaborate on advancements in secure communications and 
cryptographic technologies. Participation in this conference will contribute to the global exchange of 
knowledge in cybersecurity.

Event Details:

Name:	 OpenSSL Conference 2025

Dates:	 October 7-9, 2025

Venue: 	 Vienna House by Wyndham Diplomat Prague

Organiser:	 OpenSSL Software Services Czech, s. r. o., OpenSSL Software Foundation

Website: 	 https://openssl-conference.org/

Please note that this letter is intended solely to assist in the visa application process to enter the  
Czech Republic and does not imply any financial support or responsibility for travel, accommodation,  
or other expenses.

For visa requirements and application procedures, please contact the Czech Embassy or Consulate in 
your country. Should you need further documentation or assistance, please reach out to us at the contact 
details provided below.

We look forward to welcoming you to Prague.

Sincerely,

Hana Andersen
Marketing & Communications Manager 
hana@openssl.org
+45 20 89 96 09
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